
Subject: Re: A New Vista Problem
Posted by djlaptop on Sun, 27 Jul 2008 04:08:03 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Solved the problem. The registry entries went to the wrong place in the registry, and it was
specifically the "Version" entry that was missing.

For any Vista x64 users, you need to make sure your registry entries are in:

HKLM\SOFTWARE\Wow6432Node\Westwood\Renegade

And "Version" should be a DWORD with a hex value of 0x00010025 for 1.037.

I have a lot to learn about running 64-bit Windows.
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